
 
  

  
To:   City Council Members  

From: Council President Zeke Cohen  

Re: Hearing Announcement: Public Safety Committee  

Date: July 7, 2025  

 
 

Honorable Members of the City Council, 

 
Pursuant to my authority under Article III of the City Charter, I write to inform you of the 

following changes to the City Council Meeting Calendar.  The following hearing has been 

scheduled for Tuesday, July 22nd at 1:00 PM, for the Public Safety Committee: 

 

Legislative Oversight – Underground Infrastructure Safety:  
For the purpose of inviting relevant city agencies & utility providers including but not limited to the 

Baltimore City Fire Department, Department of Public Works, Department of Transportation, Office of 

Emergency Management, Baltimore Gas and Electric, Comcast, Verizon, and Vicinity Energy to 

discuss the safety of Baltimore's underground conduit system in response to ongoing underground fires. 

 

Future hearings on this matter may be announced at a later date and will be published at 

https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx and distributed by the Office of Council Services 

staff. 
 

  

Sincerely,  

 
Zeke Cohen, President  

  

 

Cc: Office of Council Services Staff  

City Council Staff  

Mayor’s Office of Government Relations   

Zeke  Cohen   
President,   
Baltimore City Council   

400   City Hall  Baltimore Maryland 21202   
410 - 396 - 4804      Fax: 410 - 539 - 0647   
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